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ST ALBANS PARK - EDGEWARE
CROQUET CLUB INCORPORATED
NEW LEASE TERM

The Council has received a request from the Edgeware
Croquet Club Incorporated for a new lease term over their
existing site at St Albans Park.

This is notice that the Council will consider the granting of
a new lease to the Edgeware Croquet Club Incorporated
pursuant to Section 54 (1) (c) of the Reserves Act 1977,
over approximately 2800 square metres of Part Reserve 4794
(folio CB 246/253) in the Canterbury Electronic Land Registry,
areserve held for the purpose of Recreation, for a period of up
to 33 years, broken into 3 terms of 11 years each.

To obtain details about the proposed lease, please contact:
Tony Hallams

Leasing Consultant

Corporate Support Unit

Christchurch City Council

PO Box 73015

Christchurch 8154

Telephone: DD 941 8320

Email: tony.hallams@ccc.govt.nz

Any person or organisation wishing to either make a
submission or object to the proposed lease of part of the
reserve described in this notice, may do so in writing no
later than Wednesday 10 April 2013 to the person whose
contact details appear above. Submitters should indicate
if they wish to appear before a Reserves Hearings Panel
to be heard in support of their submission or objection.
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